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City of Phoenix

To: Ginger Spencer Date: March 18, 2024
Deputy City Manager

From: Denise Archibald
City Clerk

Subject: REQUEST TO CORRECT ITEM 12, LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATION — TACO
NIGHT & TEQUILA, ON THE MARCH 20, 2024 FORMAL AGENDA

The City Clerk Department requests item 12, Liquor License Application — Taco Night &
Tequila on the March 20, 2024 formal agenda be corrected due to a clerical error. The
liquor license application is for a location in District 1, not District 3. Therefore, the
Council Report should reflect the location to be in Council District 1.

Approved by:

A,
Ginger/Spenger Date / /
Deputy Zit Manager




